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“Covering the World with the Word” 

April 11, 2023 
 

Dear Pastors and Supporting Churches,  
 

Greetings everyone from the hills of East Tennessee. Pray all is going well with you, and your church 
family. We started off the year with a lot of projects as you will see later on in the letter. Thank you so 
much for your faithful support to the ministry. Without you we could not accomplish any of this. Praise 
God for his faithfulness! 
 
Scriptures sent out since the last newsletter February 8, 2023 
 

English New Testaments  1,141  English Whole Bibles  1,239 
Spanish Whole Bibles  9,896  USA New Testaments    532 
Spanish John and Romans         299,040  Korean John and Romans           97,440 
Japanese John and Romans         76,000  English John and Romans 3,080 
Spanish New Testaments  6,348  Thai John and Romans          110,320 
Low German Bibles     300 
 
TOTAL:    605,336 
 
Total Scriptures Sent Out for 2023:  614,392 
 
Nicaragua Shipment arrived the end of November 2022. Praise the Lord! These were release this past 
Monday, April 10, 2023. Praise the Lord and thanks for all the prayers. 
 
Scriptures printed from February 8, 2023:  10,000 Ukraine New Testaments; 20,000 Spanish Whole 
bibles; 20,000 Spanish New Testaments; and 25,000 English New Testaments.  
Total scriptures printed so far for this year 2023:  55,000 
 
Projects we are starting to work on:  We still have 25,000 Spanish John and Romans for  El Salva-
dor; 10,000 Spanish Whole Bibles for El Salvador. 30,000 English Whole Bibles for the Philippines; 
25,000 Spanish Whole Bibles for Cuba. 10,000 Spanish Whole Bibles for Mexico. 
 
BIBLE PUBLISHING TELETHON MONTH IS IN MAY 2023.  The fir st night of the Telethon will 
be Friday, May 19th 2023 starting at 6:00 p.m.—10:00 p.m. The second night will be Friday, May 26th 
starting 6:00 p.m.—10:00 p.m. and Saturday, May 27th from 8 a.m.—12 noon.  To watch us live on these 
days you may go to  www.bbbtv12.com.  If you would like to donate you may do so at that time. We 
would love to talk to you. If you wish to make a donation you may do so toll free by dialing 1-800-412-
8112. If you are local you may dial 865-483-8112. Pastor Garvan Walls and myself will be there to take 
your call. You may also make a donation by going on line to www.mountpisgahbaptist.com and click on 
Give and then on Fund and select Telethon print shop.  Your help in this endeavor would be very much 
appreciated. Remember you may give this monetary gift in memory or in honor of someone.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
H.B. Carney II, Printing Director   Rick Gaylor, Head pressman 
Alison Blythe, Graphic Design   Ashley Calhoun, Assistant Pressman 
Jason Childs, Digital Color Pressman 

Garvan Walls 

Pastor 

 

H.B. Carney II 


